

## CITY MANAGER'S NEWSLETTER

Wednesday, October 1, 2025

## A Message from the City Manager

## Hello Neighbors,

October is a special month in Cupertino as we approach our City's 70th anniversary of incorporation, with events continuing throughout the fall. I hope you'll join us at highlights such as Cupertino Restaurant Week, the "My Cupertino" Art Showcase, and the Community Service Awards, where we will recognize Commissioners and this year's CREST Award honorees.

In this issue, you'll find updates on community programs, safety reminders, and ways to get involved, along with upcoming events like Diwali, Cybersecurity Awareness, and Active Transportation Workshop. Find recaps of recent activities, from Bike Fest to Coastal Cleanup Day, and see what's been happening in the community!

Thank you for staying connected and engaged. Read the rest of the newsletter at **cupertino.gov/cmnewsletter**.

Warm Regards,

Tina Kapoor

**Interim City Manager**